
 
 
2025 HCPCS Update for Louisiana Medicaid 
  
Louisiana Medicaid is updating its fee-for-service (FFS) files to incorporate new and deleted 
procedure codes for 2025. The goal is to have the new 2025 procedure codes on file, with 
the updated fee schedules published by the end of January. 
 
Key Updates: 

• New fee schedules will be published in early January to accommodate the removal 
of discontinued codes. The new 2025 procedure codes effective December 31,2024 
will be added by the end of January. 

• The new 2025 procedure codes will be added by the end of January, effective 
January 1, 2025. 
 

Providers should monitor the Louisiana Medicaid website for future announcements, 
including potential delays related to the full implementation of the 2025 HCPCS update. 
 
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan of Louisiana will update their claims processing systems 
with any additions, changes, or deletions to minimize delays in processing 2025 claims for 
providers. 
 
LDH has published Informational Bulletin 24-48 for your reference IB24-48.pdf. 
 
For questions or concerns regarding any bulletin, contact UnitedHealthcare Community Plan at 1-
866-675-1607.  
 

https://www.lamedicaid.com/provweb1/default.htm
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2024/IB24-48.pdf

